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Greﬂ Minikel

From: Steve Bacalzo

Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 11:32 AM

To: Greg Minikel

Cc: Dan Koski; Sonja Birr; Karen Dorow; Bab Bouril

Subject: RE: Request for Street Light on S. 25th St. just south of Western Ave.
Greg,

Justin Hoffmann of MPU will evaluate and respond to you directly.

Steve Bacalzo P.E. | Distribution Operations Manager
Manitowoc Public Utilities
(920) 686-4310 | Direct Line

1303 S. 8" Street | P.O., Box 1090 | Manitowoc, WI 54221
(920) 686-4348 fax |www.mpu.org

Community Owned ... Customer Focused

From: Greg Minikel
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 10:48 AM
To: Steve Bacalzo <sbacalzo@mpu.org>; Bob Bouril <bbouril@mpu.org>

Cc: Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Sonja Birr <sbirr@manitowoc.org>; Karen Dorow <kdorow@manitowoc.org>

Subject: Request for Street Light on S. 25th St. just south of Western Ave.

Steve,

Do you see any issue with approving the request for a new street light on the east side of S. 25" St. just to the south of

Western Ave.??

It would be located on an existing pole (Pole #1H-8417). It does seem like there is a dark spot in this area.

Warren (Sonny) Steffan from 2501 Western Ave. called me last week requesting a street light be installed at this
location. | told him we would look into it and if we felt is was appropriate, we would bring it to the Pl Committee for

approval.

He phone number is 323-2680 if we need to get in contact with him.



